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Sr. Anne Christopher, new provincial for the Religious of the Assumption in the United States,
visits with our community at Emmanuel House. Originally from Long Island, NY, Sr. Anne spent
over thirty years as a missionary in various African countries. You can read more about her time
in Africa in this interview, An American Missionary in Africa Speaks.
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http://www.assumptionsisters.org/archived_news/060701SrAnneChristopherInterview
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